Word from
Our Pastor

We are now heading into August and school will
be back for many of our families. Don't forget
services continue at 10am and we hope to see you in
person, or you can join us on Facebook. We just had a
great Bar B Q special. Thanks to Drew for all the
meat and all who made it possible.

Play practice begins on Monday 18 August at
6pmin Hoffner Hall for Sharknado the Musical. It
will be performed on Saturday 4 October at 7pm
and Sunday 5 October at 12 noon with a free lunch
at 11am after the service. Parts are available for
everyone.

Lutheran World Relief Spaghetti Dinner and
Talent show is on Sunday 10 August at 5pm Don't
miss the fun and remember to sign up your act.

Have a great rest of the summer and look to

see you all back soon. pjh




